
 

 

 

Friday 9th September 

 

Junior Citizen  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are delighted to announce that this year, Year 6 will have the wonderful opportunity to 

attend our annual Junior Citizen trip. 

 

Dates and Times 

 

On Thursday 22nd September and Friday 23rd September, Year 6 will be attending their 

Junior Citizen trip. 6GK and 6G will attend on the 22nd followed by 6C and 6L on the 23rd. 

 

Year 6 will be leaving the school site at 11:40 for the 11:51 train at Hampton Station and 

returning on the 15:45 train from Teddington Station. If there are any delays, we will be 

sending out a text to update our arrival time. 

 

Bushy Park Sports Club 

 

Junior Citizen takes place at Bushy Park Sports Club. This event gives the children the 

opportunity to learn about how to be a safe and responsible citizen by participating in a 

variety of scenarios linked to St Johns Ambulance, Transport for London and our local 

Police station.  

 

Lunches 

 

As we are leaving the school site before lunchtime, children will need to bring in a packed 

lunch on the day their class will visit Bushy Park Sports Club. Please could you ensure that 

your child does not bring fizzy drinks or sweets and no nut products. 

 

If your child receives a free school meal, please could you contact the office by 15:00 on 

Wednesday 14th September so the school can provide them with a packed lunch for the 

visit. 

 

Tickets 

 

As this is an educational visit, the school receives free train tickets supplied by TfL so you will not 

need to purchase one. 



 

 

Thank you for your continued support during this busy time and if you have any questions regarding 

this trip, please speak to your child’s class teacher, 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Year 6 team 


